
 

 

Newsletter 3.5.24 

It has been wonderful to welcome our families back into school this week. We hope that all members of 

our community managed to find some time to relax and unwind during the Easter break.  

We have been delighted to  announce that Miss Swinburn has been appointed as our new Head Teacher, 

and we are sure you are too! 

Thank you for your donations today. All future fundraiser activities that are going towards school funds will 

support our #projectplayground development. More information about this will follow in the coming 

weeks.  

Park Brow Staff  

 

Ancient Greece  Workshop 

Year 3 had a fantastic day last week to start their  
Egyptians topic! It was a fun filled, immersive  

experience where they got the chance to handle  
artefacts, ask questions to an expert and try their  

hand at archery!  
  



Gardening Club  

Gardening Club are thoroughly enjoying their 

weekly meeting. This week, their lettuce leaves 

have had a huge growth spurt. The pupils cut and 

gathered  the leaves in order for staff and         

parents/carers to take home to enjoy.  

Multiplication Check Coffee Morning  

We were thrilled to have our year 4 parents participate in the multiplication check        

workshop. Parents and carers joined their child/ren and enjoyed a morning practicing 

timetables and gaining strategies to support their children. In June, year 4 pupils undergo 

the statutory multiplication check and we know they will all do amazingly well. As always, 

we are so proud of our pupils! 

Key Dates for Summer 1 

 

Date Event/theme day 

Monday 
13th -
Thursday 
16th May 

KS2 Year 6 SATS week 
 
Year 6 can attend break-
fast club every morning 
this week  free of charge.  

Monday 
13th May 

Year 3 Police Uniform 
workshop 


